

Countess Gytha Primary School, West Camel Road, Queen Camel, Yeovil, Somerset. BA22 7FF

Telephone: 01935 850345 (School) 01935 850564 (Preschool)

School Email: office@countessgytha.ppat365.org

Dear Parents and Carers,

On Friday 27th September, we will be celebrating the European Day of Languages, at Countess Gytha Primary School. The day will form part of our application towards the British Council's International School Award.

Classes have planned activities across the day but to give the occasion more of a theme, please could all children come to school dressed in the colour of the flag of a European Country, which has been selected by their class teacher. This country will then form the basis of a selection of fun and enjoyable activities throughout the day.

Preschool are representing the United Kingdom

Merlin Class are representing France
Pendragon Class are representing Spain
King Arthur Class are representing Belgium
Excalibur Class are representing The Netherlands
Lancelot Class are representing Italy

I think you will agree, this will be a great opportunity for the children to learn the basics of a new language and enjoy taking part in activities that promote an understanding of other cultures from around Europe.

If you have any questions, please speak to señora Collins or madame Sherry. They would be very happy to discuss these with you.

Kind regards,

Caroline Sherry Nicki Collins